
 

 

 

13th September 2022 

 

Additional Bank Holiday – Monday 19th September 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Thursday 8th September 2022 the world was informed about the passing of Her Majesty, Queen 

Elizabeth II.  

Following this announcement from Buckingham Palace, the official date of the State Funeral is to be held 

on Monday 19 September 2022. As such, Monday 19 September will be a bank holiday to coincide with Her 

Majesty Queen Elizabeth II’s State Funeral and will mark the last day of the period of national mourning. 

The school will close on this day as a mark of respect and will re-open on Tuesday 20th September to all 

pupils.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Debra Grogan 
Headteacher 

 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

PENDLE COMMUNITY 
HIGH SCHOOL & COLLEGE 


